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The EV Show Horse committee met on August 20th and is pleased to submit the following 

summary of business. 

 

Winter Clinic/Protocol 
Day 
 
 

After two successful protocol days this year, the Show Horse 
Committee have confirmed that they are currently reviewing 
potential dates for 2025 and are expecting to confirm dates and 
venues within the next few months.  
 
One clinic/protocol day will be hosted at WPNEC, with a regional 
venue to be sourced and organised by the Show Horse Young 
Ambassador, Charlotte.  
 

 

Judge’s Seminar 
(Webinar)  
 
 
 

Details to follow shortly however, the Young Ambassador 
(Charlotte) will be assisting with the planning of this Seminar in 
collaboration with the EV office and Show Horse Committee.  
 
 

 

December Show 
 

The Committee has commenced their review of the December 
Show schedule and are expected to revisit this in early 
September, with a release date pending for October after 
Melbourne Royal.  
 

  

EV Summer Show   Planning will commence for the event after an initial review of 
the schedule. Additional details will follow in October, with 
breeds societies and external organisations to be engaged 
before September.  
 

  

EV Annual Awards & 
Show Horse  

The Committee will commence a review of the existing criteria 
and nomination forms for the 2025 EV Annual Awards.  
 
Additional details will be shared once the criteria have been 
reviewed, with information about eligible events to be available 
before the end of the year.  
 
 

  

Young Ambassador 
 
 

Charlotte Richardson has been confirmed as the new Show 
Horse Young Ambassador of the Year.  
 
Charlotte joined the Committee for their meeting and provided 
some insight into the development of a mentorship program that 
could be implemented to support young competitors, grassroots 
or developing competitors.  
  

 


